
Fortunately, the Agoura Hills Community has an 
expansive selection of local businesses, restaurants 

and services to choose from.

These businesses have been dealt an 
extraordinarily difficult hand amidst the 
COVID-19 pandemic. Many shops have 
been asked to close or modify their 
practices at one point or another. 

This Holiday Season we ask that when 
you venture out to do your shopping,  

to visit restaurants, or for anything else 
you might need, that you do so locally. 
Our business community thrives on the 
support of our residents. 
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n �December 9, 2020 - 6pm 
City Council Reorganization Meeting

n �December 16, 2020 - 6pm

City Council Meetings
Please note that we are currently holding 
these meetings at via Zoom Webinar 
until further notice. Meetings can be 
livestreamed by visiting our website at 
www.agourahillscity.org.

Help support the community  
amidst the recovery and LIVE LOCAL.

When you are making plans for the holidays please remember to be safe in your 

celebrations to help mitigate the risk of transmitting COVID-19 in our community. 

Being safe and smart means adhering to the restrictions currently put in place by 

Los Angeles County’s Public Health Order. 

And please, this year, remember that singing, chanting, and shouting at outdoor 
gatherings significantly increases your risk of contracting or transmitting COVID-19.  

How to Safely Gather:
	 • Private gatherings that include more than 

three household are prohibited

	 • All private gatherings must be  
held outside

	 • All attendees must adhere to social 
distancing protocols and 

wear a mask face covering

COVID-19 continues to impact our daily lives and this will 
continue throughout this year’s holiday season. 

$

For more information on how to safely gather this holiday 
season visit www.lapublichealth.org. 

Balancing the Holiday Season  
during COVID-19



- �Install surge protectors to help safeguard electronic equipment

- �Familiarize yourself with your home’s utility boxes (electricity, water 
and gas) and how to turn them off; keep the proper tools handy

- �Frequently back up important work and files on your computer

- �Learn how to manually open your automatic garage doors or gates

- �Keep the gas tank in at least one car half full 

- �You can safely use a portable gas generator in an outdoor location 
during a power outage - never use it indoors

- �Make a safety preparedness plan for your family, including a list and 
location of the above items and a plan for how pets will be cared for

- �Be prepared to meet the special needs of any infant, elderly, or 
disabled people in your household

Public Safety Power Shutoffs (PSPS) How to be Prepared

Follow these tips in case of potential power shut offs during COVID-19.

When there are potentially dangerous weather 
conditions in fire-prone areas, Southern California 
Edison may need to call a Public Safety Power 
Shutoff (PSPS) event. 

This event may temporarily shut off power to your neighborhood 
to prevent their electric system from becoming the source of an 
ignition. Turning off power to the community is not something that 
is taken lightly, but PSPS events are one of the ways to better 
ensure the safety of the public. 

Build your own safety kit with the following: 
+ �FIRST AID KIT
+ PRESCRIPTION MEDICATIONS

+ BOTTLED WATER

+ FLASHLIGHTS & BATTERIES

+ NON-PERISHABLE FOOD

+ �SPECIAL-NEEDS ITEMS FOR INFANTS 
THE ELDERLY, OR THE DISABLED

+ BATTERY-OPERATED RADIO

+ NON-CORDLESS PHONE

�More information regarding the PSPS 
events can be found at SCE’s website:  
www.sce.com/safety/wildfire/psps 

STATE OF THE CITY 
Virtual

Mayor Illece Buckley Weber addressed the current state of the  

City of Agoura Hills as the community continues to navigate  

COVID-19 and how some of our local businesses have adapted.  

She also announced the 2020 Agoura Hills Business of the  

Year and Tom Cohen of Cohen, Begun & Deck and Chair of the  

Chamber Board gave a State of the Chamber address.  

To view the Virtual State of the City full video please visit this link:  
https://vimeo.com/event/410275

The City of Agoura Hills and  
the Greater Conejo Valley Chamber of 

Commerce held the 8th Annual Agoura Hills 
State of the City Address, featuring keynote 

speaker Mayor Illece Buckley Weber, on 
October 28, 2020.

City of Agoura 
Hills Observed 
Holidays
Although City Hall & the Recreation & Event Center 
continue to be closed, staff is working diligently to serve 
our community. Even though we are closed, you can  
still reach staff by email at info@agourahillscity.org.  
Our website also has information regarding all city 
services at www.agourahillscity.org 

• Thanksgiving Day	  
• Friday after Thanksgiving 
• Christmas Eve	  
• Christmas Day 
• New Year’s Eve 
• New Year’s Day

Our staff will 
be observing the 

following holidays 
this year:



Are you aware that you have several 
choices for temporary solid waste bin 
service for those construction projects?  
The City has seven (7) permitted solid waste 

collectors from which you can select from.  

Each of these collectors is permitted to provide 

temporary bin service in the residential sector 

for your needs, and allows you to select the 

best price available. You should only use 

Permitted Solid Waste Collectors – 
Temporary Bins 

Agoura Hills will Participate in the County Sanitation Districts of Los Angeles 
County’s Annual Christmas/Holiday Tree Recycling Program.

This “free” service provides Agoura Hills 

residents the opportunity to “recycle” 

their Christmas trees and extend the 

useful life of our local landfills. Flocked 

and fire retardant trees are also accepted!  

The trees are collected by Waste 

Management/G.I. Industries on your 

regular pick-up day.

Christmas trees collected this year will 

again be taken to the Calabasas landfill 

for recycling. The program will begin on 

December 26, 2020 and runs until the 

second week in January.

How to Participate?
Simply “cut up” your tree to fit inside your 

green waste container. Place your green waste 

container out on your regular collection day. 

Waste Management/G.I. Industries will collect it 

as part of the regular green waste collection.

Special collections are available, but customers 

must contact Waste Management/G.I. Industries 

for an appointment.  There will be a charge for 

special collections. If you have any questions, 

please contact Solid Waste Solutions toll free at 

(805) 495-7521, or City Hall at (818) 597-7314.

permitted collectors as they are required to divert 

a minimum of 50% of the waste collected from 

local landfills. Use of unpermitted collectors is not 

allowed. So the next time you need a temporary 

bin for that construction project, visit the City’s 

website to obtain a list of the permitted collectors.  

You can also contact City Hall at (818) 597-7314 

to check to see if the collector you are using is 

permitted. 

The deadline date for  
scheduling an appointment is 

Friday, December 11, 2020

2020 Christmas Tree Recycling Program

The service is free to all Agoura Hills 
residents. To schedule an appointment 
simply contact “At Your Door Special 
Collections” at (800) 449-7587 starting 
the first day of December or log on to 
www.wmatyourdoor.com and select 
the “Request a Collection ” button. You 
can also make an appointment by email 
atyourdoor@WM.com.  

Residential Door-to-Door 
HHW/E-Waste Collection 
Event December 2020

Mark your calendars for the next 
Door-to-Door Household Hazardous 
Waste/E-Waste collection for 2020. 

+ �ACCEPTABLE ITEMS:  

Most common household 

hazardous waste and electronic 

waste, Sharps and non-controlled 

medicines.  

– �NON-ACCEPTABLE ITEMS: 

Ammunition, Explosives, Asbestos, 

Liquid Mercury, Pressured 

Cylinders, Materials in Unlabeled 

or Leaking Containers.

+� �One bag per household. All items 

must fit inside kit bag, provided by 

At Your Door Special Collections 

and be sealed. 

+� �Electronic items are left outside 

the bag.

RESIDENTS OF UNINCORPORATED 

AGOURA AND OAK PARK ARE NOT 

ELIGIBLE.

For more information, contact  

(818) 597-7314 or (805) 495-7521.  



Who, What & Where…
City Hall	 (818) 597-7300
City Hall Fax	 597-7352
Mayor ILLECE BUCKLEY WEBER	 597-7372
Mayor Pro Tem DENIS WEBER 	 597-7371
Councilmember CHRIS ANSTEAD 	 597-7375
Councilmember  
DEBORAH KLEIN LOPEZ	 597-7373
Councilmember LINDA NORTHRUP	
597-7374
Greater Conejo Valley  
Chamber of Commerce	 (805) 370-0035
Animal Control - LA County	 991-0071
Building & Safety	 597-7334
Building & Safety Inspections	 (866) 701-3365
Business License	 597-7328
City Clerk	 597-7303
Code Compliance (Residential)	 597-7335
Code Compliance (Commercial) 	 597-7335
Dial-A-Ride	 707-2005
Disaster Response Team 	 597-7302
Engineering/Public Works	 597-7322
Graffiti	 597-7355
Parking Citations	 (800) 553-4412
Human Resources	 597-7306
Planning & Community Development	597-7339
Recreation Center	 597-7361
Senior Center	 597-7361
Emergency Info HOT LINE	 597-7301

For More Information on Events or Services, 
check the City of Agoura Hills’ website at  
www.agourahillscity.org

The Agoura Hills Newsletter is published by  
the City of Agoura Hills and is distributed as  
a public service to the homes and  
businesses of the City. 

The City of Agoura Hills welcomes your comments,  
suggestions and questions regarding this newsletter.  
Please call or write: 

Editor 
Agoura Hills Newsletter 
30001 Ladyface Court 
Agoura Hills, CA 91301 
(818) 597-7308

Sign Up for Social Media
Find the City of Agoura Hills on social media! 
We use a host of social media platforms to disseminate important updates 

regarding the city. While much of our information is relayed across all 

of our platforms, we encourage our residents to follow us on all of our 

different outlets for the most up to date information regarding our city. 

Here’s where you can find us:
Facebook – CityOfAgouraHills  

Instagram – CityofAgouraHills 

Twitter  – @CityAgouraHills 

Youtube – CityofAgouraHills91301

AGOURA HILLS CITY HALL 
30001 Ladyface Court 
Agoura Hills, CA 91301  
(818) 597-7300 

NOTE: City Hall is currently closed to the  
public due to the COVID-19 pandemic. 
Staff is still reachable via phone or  
email at this time.

RECREATION & EVENT CENTER 
29900 Ladyface Court 
Agoura Hills, CA 91301 
(818) 597-7361 

NOTE: The Recreation & Event Center is  
currently closed to the public due to the 
COVID-19 pandemic. Staff is still reachable 
via phone or email at this time.

LOST HILLS SHERIFF’S STATION 
27050 Agoura Road, Agoura, CA 91301  
(818) 878-1808

FIRE DEPARTMENT LOCAL DISPATCH  
(818) 889-1122

AGOURA HILLS LIBRARY 
29901 Ladyface Court, Agoura Hills, CA 91301  
(818) 889-2278 

NOTE: All LA County library locations are closed at 
this time. Curbside services are available. For more 
information, visit www.LACountyLibrary.org.

AGOURA HILLS /CALABASAS  
COMMUNITY CENTER 
27040 Malibu Hills Road, Calabasas, CA 91301  
(818) 880-2993


